
The Friends of The Hendreds (FoTH) 
Chair: Blythe Burton-Teed 

Secretary: Ema Stewart (publicity), Oli Barton (minutes) 

Treasurer: Kathryn Higgins 

Welcome to our Amazing School !

The Friends of The Hendreds (FoTH) 
are a small group of parents who help 
to raise money to enhance our 
children’s learning experiences whilst 
at The Hendreds. We give our time 
voluntarily.  We meet throughout the 
year to plan and organise various 
fundraising events. For example: 

 Seasonal Events – Christmas, 
Easter & Summer 

 Regular Cake Sales 

 Book Sales 

 Bonus Ball Scheme 

 Sponsored Events 

 Raffles 

We always welcome new members 
and helpers, and we encourage each 
family to donate some time throughout 
the year.  It is a great way to get to 
know the wider school community and 
there are endless jobs, both big and 
small that you could contribute 
towards.  

Our fundraising efforts have helped the 
school enormously over the past few 
years.  Here is a taste of what our 
fundraising has paid for: 

 Parking at Snell’s Hall 

 iPads 

 Bike Sheds 

 Shed and play area overhaul 

 Staging for productions 

 Judo Mats 

 PA System 

 Digital camera 

 Goblin Car 

 Visits from a Children’s Author 

 Bassistry Music Workshops 

 Life Bus 

 Mini Medics Course 

 New Front Gates 

 Falconry Experience at Ford 
Castle 

 Subsidizing the Ossmington trip 
for years 5 and 6.  

In addition, we suggest that you join 
either the dedicated Facebook page 
for all Hendred’s parents or Classlist 
(or both):  

 To join the FB group, search for 
The Hendreds Parent’s Group 
and ask to join.  A moderator 
will approve you. 

 To join “Classlist,” download 
the app, search for our school, 
sign-up and wait for approval.  

If you would like any information on 
joining any of these or on how you can 
help us, please contact me via the FB 
group or email me on 
blythe@drburtonteed.com  

I hope you enjoy your time at The 
Hendreds.  We are a friendly group 
and always welcome new ideas.  If you 
have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to email me or chat to one of 
us at the school gates. Due to COVID-
19, this year will inevitably be a bit 
different than usual.  That is all the 
more reason to join us in order to lend 
your ideas on how we can continue to 
support the school. 

Best Regards, 

Blythe Burton-Teed, FoTH Chair 
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